M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 2, 2015
RE:
District Facilities Plan/Public Hearing Report

The Public Hearing for the proposed District Facilities Plan is scheduled for Thursday, December 10, 2015.  The report will be hand carried to the Board meeting for approval.  The report will then be sent to the Kentucky Department of Education for final approval.

Eric McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
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